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Go Green 2nd Online Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 9th of September, partners of the GoGreen project met online and discussed the progress 

of the outputs of the project.  

Specifically, the key subject of the meeting were short presentations for the activities and next 

steps for the Output 1: VET Green Curriculum using Augmented Reality Technology, a 

presentation of the implementation plan and any future steps for Output 2: Simulation-based 

training package and a presentation for Output 3: Massive Open Online Course (MOOC) for 

climate action.  
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During the meeting, the partners overviewed the work completed so far and discussed more 

about the upcoming staff training. Following plans for a future partners meeting in February 

2022. 
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